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PARISH  

NEWSLETTER 

THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY OF THE YEAR - 29TH/30TH OCTOBER 2022 

MASS TIMES, SERVICES AND INTENTIONS FOR THE COMING WEEK 

 

 

Saturday  - vigil of thirty-first sunday of the 
year  

29th  5.00pm 

6.00pm 

Our lady’s 

Our lady’s 

Christine Gilbert RIP 

Filipino Rosary Service 

Sunday -  thirty-first sunday of the year  

 

30th 9.00am 

11.00am 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

People of the Parish 

Intentions of the Brew family  

monday - feria 31st    

Tuesday  - all saints (solemnity) 

Holy day of obligation 

1st 9.30am 

7.00pm 

Our Lady’s 

Holy cross 

People of the Parish 

People of the Parish 

Wednesday - the commemoration of all the 

faithful departed - all souls’ day 

2nd 12.00 noon 

7.00pm 

Holy Cross 

Our lady’s  

Holy Souls  

Holy Souls 

Thursday -  feria 3rd 9.30am Our lady’s Mark Booton RIP 

Friday  - saint charles borromeo, bishop 

(memorial) 

4th 9.30am 

 

6.00pm 

Holy cross 
school 
 
Our Lady’s 

Jimmy O’Boyle RIP 

 

Holy Hour—Praise & Worship  

Saturday  - vigil of thirty-second sunday of the 
year    

5th 5.00pm Our lady’s Patrick & Bridget Doyle RIP 

Sunday -  thirty-second sunday of the year 

 

6th 9.00am 

11.00am 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

Dorothy Eyre RIP 

Intentions of the Booton family 

Schools serving our Parish: 
Primary Schools: 

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell  
Head Teacher — Mrs. Fiona Wadsley 

0115 9150500 
St Margaret Clitherow, Bestwood 

Head Teacher — Miss Christine Reilly  
0115 9150296 

Holy Cross , Hucknall 
Head Teacher—Mrs. Tammie McNamara  

0115 9534577 
Secondary Schools: 
Trinity School, Aspley 

Head Teacher — Mr. Matthew Shenton  
0115 9296251 

Christ The King, Arnold 
Head Teacher —Miss Jo Love  

0115 9556262 

THE PARISHES OF  
HOLY CROSS AND OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL SUCCOUR 

SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF BESTWOOD, BULWELL AND HUCKNALL. 

Contact Details:  

Parish Priest:   Fr. Richard Hardstaff     Tel: 0115 9278403        

   The Presbytery    

   Brooklyn Road,  Bulwell,    

   Nottingham NG6 9ES   

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs Maria Cummins 

  Mrs Breege Chapman  Tel: 0115 9278403 

   Tuesday—Thursday 9am to 1pm 

Parish Email:  holycrosshucknallandourladysbulwell@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Website:                               www.bulwell-and-bestwood-catholic-churches.org.uk 

   http://www.holycrosshucknall.org.uk  

Facebook:  https://facebook.com/bulwellandbestwood 

Parish Deacon:   Rev. Martyn Swaby   Tel: 07561121724 

Retired Priest:  Canon Anthony Dolan       

Hall Booking:  ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com  

OUR LADY’S CHURCH—READERS  
Saturday 5th November Simon Fossett- Sunday 6th November - Prisca Bumah 

 OUR LADY’S CHURCH—WELCOMERS 
Saturday 5th November - Sue Sullivan & The Gillott family 

Sunday 6th November - Carmen & Steve Fitzgerald 
OUR LADY’S CHURCH CLEANING FOR NOVEMBER 

Team C (Monica, Jane, Michael, Chinwendu & Eugenia) 
REFRESHMENTS AFTER MASS 

Sunday 6th November — Kenyan Community 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—READER 

November 6th - Jenny Thompson 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—WELCOMERS 

November 6th -Andy & Sally Butkevicius 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH CLEANING 

November 6th - Coleen & Rose Cash 

PLEASE PRAY FOR 
Norah O Sullivan RIP (known as ‘Mai’) who has died recently. Her      

funeral  service will be at Our Lady’s on Monday 7th November at 1pm. 
We pray especially for her family and friends during this difficult time.  

May her soul and the souls of all the faithful departed, through the   
mercy of God, Rest in Peace. Amen 

 
REMEMBERING LOVED ONES AT MASSES DURING NOVEMBER 

During the month of November we will be remembering in our Masses 
all who have died.  Please place the names of your loved ones, who you 
would like to be remembered, in a November Dead List envelope with 
your offering, available from the back of church.  Names will then be 

placed on the altar and will be remembered during all Masses during the 
month of November. 

 
RISE PARK CATHOLICS 

Do you live in Rise Park and the surrounding Bestwood area? If so, join 
us for refreshments and chat on Saturday 19th November at  

10.30 am -12 noon at Rise Park Community Centre NG5 5EJ. Catholics in 
the area worship at many churches around the city, or no longer attend a 
church, and we thought it a good idea to get to know fellow Catholics in 
our neighbourhood whilst still worshipping in our usual church. This is a 
lay-led initiative but endorsed by clergy; no commitment required. For 

further info contact Diane Williams: dianewilliams44@aol.com or  
Mary Wilson: marywilson11@virginmedia.com but no need to book; 

just turn up!  
 

HARVEST FESTIVAL AT HOLY CROSS 
The recent sale of goods after Mass raised £124.35, which will be       
donated to Mary’s Meals.  All unsold items have been donated to 
 ‘Under One Roof’ Food Bank in Hucknall. Many thanks to all who       

contributed. 
 

WORLD MISSION SUNDAY 2ND COLLECTION 
Thank you to everyone who supported the collection for World Mission 

Sunday.  Amount raised at Our Lady’s: £326.02, Holy Cross: £142.56.  
Thank you to everyone who contributed.   

Your generosity is much appreciated. 
 

PRAYERS FOR VOCATIONS 
Please join us in Holy Cross Church Sunday at 4pm when we will pray 

especially for vocations to the priesthood and religious life. All welcome. 
 

BIBLE STUDY  
The Bible Study meetings at Holy Cross continue on Tuesday at  7pm in 

the meeting room. Everyone welcome. 
 

RED MISSIO BOXES—HOLY CROSS 
It is time to collect the red Missio boxes for counting.  Would you please 

bring your box to church in order for Dorothy Bevins to count.  Thank 
you for your support. 

 
RED MISSIO BOXES—OUR LADY’S 

Can you please bring your boxes to the sacristy in order for Emmanuel 
Ifesemen to count.  If you have any questions or would like a red Missio 
box, please speak with Emmanuel or the office.  Thank you to everyone 

who already supports Missio. 
 

“The passion of Jesus is a sea of sorrows, but it is also an 
ocean of love.  Ask the Lord to teach you to fish in this 

ocean.  Dive into its depths. No matter how deep you go, 
you will never reach the bottom”. 

OCTOBER MONTH DEDICATED TO THE ROSARY 
As the month of  October nears its end, the Filpino 
Rosary Crusade will be having a Rosary service at 
Our Lady's Church after the 5pm Vigil Mass this 

Saturday (29th  October). Please come along with 
your family and friends. 

 
HOLY CROSS  FRIDAY MASS 

From November, Friday Mass will be held in Holy Cross school at 
9.30am instead of 12noon in church. Any parishioner, who is able 

to, is encouraged to attend and will be warmly welcomed. 
 

HOLY CROSS CHILDREN’S LITURGY  
Is on holiday due to half-term. We return next Sunday   

6th November.  
 

TRAIDCRAFT STALL 
Fairtrade Christmas cards and gifts will be on sale and available to 

order in Our Lady’s Church Hall after Mass this Saturday (29th )and 
Sunday (30th October).  10% of all funds raised will be donated to 

CaFOD.  Refreshments will be available. 
 

HOLY CROSS PRIMARY OPEN DAY 
On Wednesday 9th November Holy Cross Primary School will be 
holding an open day and there will be school tours available at  

either 1.30-2.30pm or 6.00pm to 7.00pm. No booking required but 
please come along and see our vibrant school community. 

 
BAPTISM CLASS 

Our next class for parents of children 6 years and under will take 
place on Saturday 5th November 2022 @ 10.30am until 12.30pm 
in Our Lady’s Parish Hall.  This class is for parishioners from both 

Holy Cross and Our  Lady’s.  If you would like your child/children to 
be baptised, please email the office for a form.  Completed forms 

need to be submitted to the office by 1st November 2022. 

 

WEDDING CONGRATULATIONS 
 Please remember in your prayers Adam Estella 

& Hemishaben  Patel who were married last 
Saturday. May their lives be blessed with    

happiness and peace.  

Always seek His guidance and love each other 

 

POOR CLARES UPDATE 
With regard to the Bulwell Monastery site, the complicated matter 
of land ownership is still with Solicitors.  In the meantime there is a 
search for an alternative property.  Please remember all the Sisters 

in prayer as they continue to search for a suitable property. 
 

WARM SPACE AT OUR LADY’S MINDFUL MERCIFUL CAFÉ 
Every Thursday the café is open from 10am until 12.30pm in the 
Parish Hall.  Please pop along to enjoy a warm space along with a 
cuppa and light refreshments.  This is an opportunity for you to 
meet new people, have a chat and enjoy some company for a  

couple of hours.  Everyone welcome and please spread the word to 
your friends, neighbours or anyone you feel would benefit. 

 
ALTAR SERVERS FOR HOLY CROSS 

If anyone would like to join the ministry of altar serving (adult or 
child) please speak to Michael Hallam after Mass.   Children need to 
have celebrated their First Holy Communion before they can train 

for this special Ministry within the church. 

 WEEKEND COLLECTION  22ND/23RD OCTOBER  HOLY CROSS £ 316.19 S/O - £136  OUR LADY’S  £446.57 S/O £540 
RECONCILIATION 

Our Lady’s Saturday 4.30pm—4.45pm  Holy Cross - Friday (before Mass) First Wednesday of Month 12.30pm (after Mass) 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.holycrosshucknall.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cc75de0fd6fb8421ee56908d8cc430783%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637483935539508566%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLC
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